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NOTICE OF FINAL DECISION
FOR THE ISSUANCE OF AUTHORITY TO CONSTRUCT AND
THE PROPOSED SIGNIFICANT MODIFICATION OF FEDERALLY
MANDATED OPERATING PERMIT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control
District has made its final decision to issue Authorities to Construct to California-
Daries Inc. for dairy located located at 11894 Avenue 120 in Tipton, California.
California Daries, Inc. is applying for Authorities to Construct to install two new
Solar Turbine cogeneration units to provide the Tipton facility with both electricity
and steam. The proposed project will allow two existing boilers, S-1346-18 and
S-1346-19 to operate less.

The District's analysis of the legal and factual basis for this proposed action,
project #S-1111873, is available for public inspection at the District office at the
address below. For additional information regarding this matter, please contact
Mr. Leonard Scandura, Permit Services Manager, at (661) 392-5500, or contact
David Warner, Director of Permit Services, in writing at SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY
AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 1990 E. GETTYSBURG AVE,
FRESNO, CA 93726-0244,



